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 Dear Senater, 
  
I read today about the proposed Nuclear waste site at Muckaty near 
Tennant Creek. I would like to know why you are disregarding the 
Traditional land owners concerns? 
Why you wish to further polute our land? 
  
Yours Sincerly, 
  
Guy Stoddart 
 
 
 

Find out now. Link all your email accounts and social updates with 
Hotmail. 
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